

## **TUXEDO UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT**

Jeffrey T. White
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

## Roy Reese

ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT FOR CURRICULUM & INSTRUCTION/SECONDARY PRINCIPAL

## **Dolores Terlecky**

GEORGE GRANT MASON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

Dear Parents,

We are seeing an increased number of COVID-19 cases in the Tuxedo UFSD. Due to the increase, we are encouraging parents to have their children wear masks over the next two weeks to decrease the spread, especially if you were contacted by the District Nurse for a potential exposure.

As a reminder, students should be kept home from school if they are displaying any COVID-19 related symptoms.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey T. White

Superintendent of Schools